                                                EAST HARDIN MIDDLE SCHOOL

                            SITE BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS

                                                                   (MINUTES)

SPECIAL MEETING

                                           GLENDALE, KY       DECEMBER 19, 2005

The East Hardin Middle School Site Based Decision Making Council met at East Hardin Middle School at  8:30  A.M., on the    19th      day of                 December__             2005,

With the following members present:

(1.)  Kate Bateman     (2.)  Angela VanMeter     (3.)  Becky Smith     (4.)  Carla Wallace     (5.)  Leah Krisher
Mr. Bob Wade was absent.  Kate Bateman, Vice-Chairperson, chaired the Special Meeting today.

Call to Order  - Ms. Kate Bateman called the meeting to order.

Visitors  -  Sarah Berkshire, The News-Enterprise

                   Mike Kinney, Parent & PTSA Vice-President

                   Gail Crain, Asst. Principal

                   Brent Wagoner, CIA/Gifted

Draft a Letter to Dr. Hughes and Board Members  -  Kate Bateman informed the Council the only business for today’s meeting was the drafting of a letter to Dr. Hughes and the Hardin County School Board Members requesting Mr. Paul Connelly be reinstated as the Principal of East Hardin Middle School.  A rough draft was presented to the council members to look over and make changes.  Bob Wade e-mailed Kate Bateman stating he thought the letter needed to be much shorter and to the point.  It was stated that Leah Krisher needed to be listed as Interim Principal instead of Principal.  It was discussed whether to leave Bob Wade’s name on the letter since he wasn’t present to sign it.  The Council decided to leave his name on the letter and either attach Bob Wade’s e-mail or get in touch with him and have him fax a copy of his agreement to attach to the letter.    

SY 05-06 Order #22  -  Motion to Accept Letter to Send to Dr. Hughes and School Board Members – The motion was made by Carla Wallace and seconded by Becky Smith to accept the letter as written and send it to Dr. Hughes and the School Board Members requesting Mr. Paul Connelly be reinstated as Principal at East Hardin Middle School.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the letter will be delivered to Dr. Hughes’ office and mailed to the Hardin County School Board Members.                                                                               

SY 05-06 Order #23  -  Motion to Contact Bob Wade for Statement of Agreement to Attach to Letter to Dr. Hughes – The motion was made by Kate Bateman and seconded by Carla Wallace to contact Bob Wade and have him fax a statement of agreement to be attached to the letter to Dr. Hughes.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, Kate Bateman will contact Bob Wade and have him fax a statement of agreement to be attached to the letter to Dr. Hughes.

The Council decided to hand deliver the letter to Dr. Hughes’ office and mail the other letters to the School Board members.

SY 05-06 Order #24  -  Motion to Adjourn the December 19, 2005 Special SBDM Meeting – The motion was made by Carla Wallace and seconded by Angela VanMeter to adjourn the December 19, 2005 Special SBDM meeting.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the meeting was adjourned.

                                    Signed____________________________________________

                                                                Bob Wade            Chairperson             

                                    Signed____________________________________________

                                                                Kate Bateman       Vice-Chairperson 
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